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Term 3
Primary 2B Newsletter  




Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome back. I hope you all had a lovely break. As we move into term 3 there are lots of exciting things to look forward to. There have also been several timetable changes, detailed below. 

Our timetable this term:
Monday – ICT with Mr Wilson, P.E. with Class Teacher
Tuesday – Science with Mrs Murray
Wednesday – Kodaly with Mrs Okumu, P.E. with Class Teacher
  	Thursday – Music with Miss Watt, Library (Week 1) 
       Friday – Assembly, Excellence Time
Classwork

[bookmark: _GoBack]This term we will be learning to count, order, read and write up to and back from 100 as well as adding and subtracting within 20, 50 or 100. We will also look at time and weight. In language we will continue to develop our phonic awareness with activities such as building wordwalls and phoneme stories. We will be doing lots of cross-curricular work, both in and out of school.  Our topic for the next 8 weeks is ‘Fairyland’ followed by a mini topic around space. Through these topics we will be doing some outdoor learning so please make sure your child always has appropriate footwear and a waterproof jacket with them. Instead of one class novel this term, we will explore several fairy tales as well as ‘The Lorax’ written by Dr. Seuss. 

Homework

Homework will normally be handed out on a Thursday and should be returned by the following Wednesday. This will usually include a spelling/phonics activity and an additional task such as a maths worksheet or project work. Please check your child’s book bag and home school diary every day for homework and messages, and remember that any homework/reading should be signed.


Things to remember 

Children should:
· have their gym kits in school at all times (these will be sent home regularly to be washed and so that you can check the sizes of clothes/shoes)
· bring their book bag and home/school notebook to school every day (please ensure that this is checked daily for notes or letters)
· have sharp writing and colouring pencils every day
· bring a fresh water bottle every day (these must only contain water)
· bring appropriate items of clothing for all weather conditions – we will be outside in all weathers!
· bring a painting apron to be kept in school
Please ensure that all pencil cases, bags and items of clothing (including gym kit and shoes) are clearly labelled.

Important dates

Friday 22nd January – PTA Family Ceilidh
Tuesday 26th January – Parent/Pupil/Teacher meetings (twilight)
Thursday 28th January - Parent/Pupil/Teacher meetings (evening)
Monday 1st February – Parent Council Meeting
Friday 5th February – PTA Red Disco
Friday 12th+ Monday 15th February – Mid Term (No school)
Tuesday 16th + Wednesday 17th February – In service days
Friday 21st March – Good Friday (No school)
Monday 4th - Friday 15th April – Easter Holidays

If there is anything that you would like to discuss, or information to share about your child, please feel free to contact me either by writing a note in your child’s home/school notebook; catching me in the playground at the end of the day or by contacting the school office.

Thank you for your support.

Miss Jessica Stewart
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